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There are many things to be 

thankful for this month at 

Energizing Education. Being a 

grant and donor funded 

program, we treat every 

donation we receive as a big 

deal. One of our funders, Alro 

Steel donated a generous 

amount to help fund our 

program this year and we are 

very thankful.  

Tri-County Water also donated 

water coolers to each of our 

Energizing Education schools 

to be placed in the Literacy 

Lounges. Every donation we 

receive makes our program 

better.  We want to say thanks 

to not only to those who have 

donated to us recently, but 

anyone who has ever made a 

contribution to EE. Whether it 

be monetary, books and other 

supplies, or your time, we 

appreciate it! 

Happy Thanksgiving from 

all of ours to all of yours! 

  

,QHRR½ 

Korner!  

As November ends, we’re 

sure everyone is full from 

leftover Halloween candy 

and a big Thanksgiving 

dinner! Celebrating the 

holidays is always lots of 

fun. From parties at school 

or home to Energizing 

Education family nights, 

there’s always plenty of 

fun to be had around this 

time of the year. For those 

who didn’t know, 

November is National 

Novel Writing Month. 

Energizing Education 

thought it would be fun for 

students to get creative 

and have their ideas 

contribute to a story. 

Although Energizing 

Education doesn’t plan to 

write a whole novel, EE 

students and mentors at 

Cascades were all given 

sheets of paper, fill in the 

blank style to help write a 

story for the monthly 

newsletter. With their 

mentors help, students 

created a short story about 

the holidays, their favorite 

things in the Literacy 

Lounge, and what they’re 

thankful for this month. 

Ready, set, here goes!    

Last month was Halloween and I was so I!tt¸ !  
          (Adjective) 

I dressed up as a ghost/princess/ninja and went to  
     (Costume)           

Church and trick-or-treating to get lots of candy.  
      (Place) 
When I  reached in my bag I found so many ÓÎÉÃËÅÒÓȟ 

ÓÕÃËÅÒÓȟ and ǊŜŜǎŜǎΣ ǎƪƛǧƭŜǎΣ ŀƴŘ ƎǳƳΦ Now that  
(Type of Candy)       (Type of Candy) 

Halloween is over, I canõt wait for Thanksgiving. I 

canõt wait to eat turkey and pie . Theyõre very  
   (Food) 

GOOD,  and theyõre my favorite dishes. Before          
(Adjective)  

Thanksgiving break though, I get to come to 

Energizing Education and read with my mentor, Mr./

Mrs. Simonds/Swartout/Gram . We read fun books 

about animals, vehicles, and space and talk  
  (Subject of book) 
everyday about books and writing .  My favorite books  
                 (Noun) 

are about animals, science, and Dr. Seuss because they 

                 (Subject)    
are cool, funny, and pretty. (Why do you like them?) 

ñ Written by Cascades EE Students ñ 

Name: David Simonds  
Business: Retired 
Why did you decide to 
become a volunteer? I 
enjoy helping children. 

What do you like about mentoring your 
student? Being around kids. 
Favorite childhood book: Treasure Island 
Favorite book now: Lord of the Rings 

-ÅÎÔÏÒ 3ÐÏÔÌÉÇÈÔ 

http://frost.jpsk12.org/


Contact Charlie at energizingeducation@uwjackson.org to sign up  

The holiday break is fast approaching 

and JDL has your holiday fun 

planned.  Join us at the Carnegie 

Library for crafts and movies over the 

holidays.  On Mondays – Dec 21 and 

Dec 28 – come in for Make & Take 

activities at 2pm.Dec 21st will feature 

Magnetic Painting for 5-12 year olds 

and registration is required.  Dec 28th 

will feature Snowman Rulers.  On Tuesdays join us for free movies 

and popcorn.  We’ll show “A Muppets Christmas Carol” on Dec. 2 

and “Inside Out” on Dec 29.  To see what our other branches are 

doing over the holiday break just check out our website @ 

www.myjdl.com . Hope to see you over the upcoming holidays. 

 

 

Find out more! 
http://energizingeducationjackson.org 

or 
Energizing Education on Facebook 

 
For volunteer information:  
Contact Charlie Miller 

 energizingeducation@uwjackson.org 
 

To Donate: 
Contact Kriss Giannetti at  
kgiannetti@uwjackson.org 

December Mentor Training Calendar                                                                                   
Date Time Type Location 

December 2 9:00-11:00 am EE Mentor United Way, Conference Room A/B 

December 11 2:00-4:00 pm EE Mentor Energizing Education Office, 211 Ganson St.  

December 17 2:00-4:00 pm EE Mentor United Way, Conference Room D 

Read Around the World  
Family Night 

Join us at Frost on December 9th 

from 5:30 -7:00 pm for our next 

Family Night! Click here  to follow us 

on Facebook and see more pictures!  

Literacy Tip of the Month  

Pick a new word every day and 

teach it to your kid. Use it so they 
hear it in context. Encourage 

them to use it, and use it yourself. 
Even over-using it will be fun. Pick 

a word like 'outstanding' and use 

it whenever something is 'good.'  

IŜǊŜΩǎ ŀ ƭƻƻƪ ŀǘ ƛƴ-ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƳŜƴǘƻǊƛƴƎ ŀǘ /ŀǎŎŀŘŜǎΗ 

CƻǊ ƳƻǊŜ ǎǿŜŜǘ ǘǊŜŀǘǎ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƘŜ ǇƻǇŎƻǊƴ ƛƴ 
ƭŀǎǘ ƳƻƴǘƘΩǎ CŀƳƛƭȅ bƛƎƘǘ ƎƛǾŜŀǿŀȅǎΣ Ǿƛǎƛǘ 
WŀŎƪǎƻƴ /ŀƴŘȅ ϧ CǳŘƎŜ CŀŎǘƻǊȅΗ   

http://www.myjdl.com
http://energizingeducationjackson.org
https://www.facebook.com/media/set/?set=a.1658001737801609.1073741833.1618109505124166&type=3

